
 

For Immediate Release:          Contact: Jim Barry  

May 5, 2023                                    Elizabeth Rose Galamba 

           609-963-1975 

 

Route 20/McLean Boulevard southbound ramp to  
I-80 eastbound to be closed tonight in Paterson 

Closure necessary for bridge deck repairs 
 

(Trenton) – The ramp from Route 20/McLean Boulevard southbound to I-80 eastbound is 

scheduled to be closed beginning at 10 p.m. tonight, Friday, May 5 until 4 a.m. Saturday, 

May 6, to make concrete deck repairs to the ramp in Paterson, Passaic County. The 

following detour will be in place: 

 

Route 20/McLean Boulevard southbound to I-80 eastbound detour:  

• Motorists on Route 20/McLean Boulevard southbound wishing to take the ramp to I-

80 eastbound will be directed to stay right and take the ramp to I-80 westbound/Del 

Water Gap 

• Take the ramp to Exits 58B/A to Madison Avenue/Paterson/Clifton 

• Stay left to continue on I-80 westbound/23rd Avenue 

• Take the ramp to Exit 58A to Madison Avenue southbound/Clifton 

• Stay left to go past Exit 58A 

• Stay left to take the ramp to I-80 eastbound 

 

The work is part of a $22.6 million state-funded maintenance project to repair concrete 

structures at various locations in eight counties throughout North Jersey. 

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for 

real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT and 

on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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